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CALENDAR 

Friday 10th February  

Last day of Term 

Monday 20th February 

School re-opens to students 

Thursday 23rd February 

KSA performance of Oliver! The Musical  

Tuesday 7th March 

Parents’ Forum, 6pm 

Thursday 16th March 

Year 9 Options Evening 1 

Thursday 23rd March 

Year 9 Options Evening 2 

WELCOME! 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 We are all very much looking forward to our  

performance of Oliver! which is taking place on 23rd 

February.  This is the first time we have put on a  

performance of this scale, demonstrating how well our 

new music department has integrated with  

Performing Arts to form a really strong department.  If 

you haven’t already purchased your tickets, details of 

how to do so are included within the bulletin. 

 It is now getting busier for our Year 11 students in  

preparation for their exams in the summer, revision  

sessions take place every evening. If you have a child 

in year 11 please ensure they take up every  

opportunity available to them in order to help them 

achieve their potential in their GCSEs. 

 I hope you all have a pleasant half-term break and 

look forward to welcoming the students back to the 

Academy, feeling refreshed on Monday 20th February. 

With best wishes, 

Paul Davies 

Principal 

NEWS 

Sainsbury's Active Kids Vouchers 

We are now collecting Sainsbury's Active Kids 

Vouchers. Any vouchers you have would be greatly  

received. Students can deposit them in the box at  

student reception. 

Last year we collected enough vouchers to order  

equipment to support the Food Technology depart-

ment. It would be great to do something similar again 

this year. 

EPraise  
 

Congratulations to 

Year 10 who  

continue to hold first 

position for EPraise 

points, with Year 8 

closely following. 

These are awarded 

on the EPraise  

system for good 

attendance and  

behaviour. 
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Harry Potter Book Night 

Students gathered at Kettering Science Academy’s library for Harry 

Potter Book Night, an evening where themed parties are held all over 

the world in celebration of the franchise. 

The young witches and wizards were put into houses and enjoyed an 

evening full of fun and games including chocolate frog racing and indoor 

Quidditch. 

Click here to read more: Harry Potter Book Night 

 

http://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/news/?pid=6&nid=1&storyid=1244
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Northants Music and Performing Arts Trust visit KSA 

NMPAT visited Kettering Science Academy on Friday to talk to Year 7 and 8 students about the  

opportunity to learning a musical instrument. 

The group performed songs including ‘The Simpsons’ theme tune and ‘Wallace and Gromit’.  

 

To read more click here: NMPAT 

Oliver! The Musical 

This year the Academy 

proudly presents Oliver! 

The musical on Thursday 

23rd February 2017. 

Tickets are now on sale! 

Click here for more  

information:  

Oliver! The musical 

http://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/news/?pid=6&nid=1&storyid=1242
http://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/news/Default.asp?pid=5&nid=6&storyid=1237
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Birmingham Conservatoire trip 

A group of students interested in studying a Music degree attended an open day at  

Birmingham Conservatoire. The students found out what life was like at the university, what modules 

they could study and potential careers the course could lead to. 

Click here to read more: Birmingham Conservatoire 

Parents’ Forum 
 

Our Parents’ Forum is to be held on Tuesday 7th March from 6pm until 7pm.  This group gives families the 
opportunity to have a say in the development and continued improvement of the Academy. This is a  
forum for parents to make suggestions to Principal Paul Davies and the Chair of Governors, Steve Barton 
and will start promptly at 6pm.  If you have any agenda items for this meeting please send by email to  
Mr Davies’ PA, Josie Tomkins:  jtomkins@ketteringscienceacademy.org 

http://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/news/?pid=6&nid=1&storyid=1243
mailto:jtomkins@ketteringscienceacademy.org
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Car Parking  
Can we please remind all parents/carers to  consider others when parking your cars at dropping off 

and collecting times at Kettering Science Academy. We have recently received complaints from  

residents in the area who have been inconvenienced by parents’ parked cars left in the way of  

driveways and limiting the access to their homes.  

We would ask for you to consider others with your parking decisions in the residential streets in the 

area around both the Primary and Secondary Phases. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation with regards to this matter. 

Students Staying after School  
Students are more than welcome to stay after 

school but they must sign in and out at  

Reception, their form tutors will have advised 

them of this procedure.   

Please be reminded that the school closes for  

students at 5pm Monday to Thursday and  

4pm on Friday.  

They must vacate the building by these times.   

Contact Details  
Please remember to let us know if your contact details change so that we can keep our system  

up-to-date. You can email reception with any changes: reception@ketteringscienceacademy.org 

Thank you. 

Valentine’s Events 

As Valentines’ is just around the corner, the Sixth Form library committee have organised a range of 

events. Students can take part in ‘Write a message, read a message’, where students can write  

messages to their loved ones and display them in the library window. 

The Sixth Form library committee will be hosting a valentine’s themed quiz on Thursday 9th  

February for Year 10 students during CAPs time. Raffle tickets are now also available from the library 

and the committee will be visiting classes during CAPs time. 20p per ticket and £1 per strip. 

Year 11 Revision 

The Academy have organised revision sessions  

after school to help Year 11 prepare for their 

exams. Each day there is a priority subject with 

the timetable running on a two week rota. To 

see the revision session timetable and find out  

more information to help your child plan their  

revision, please visit the website’s ‘Clubs’ page 

or click here. 

http://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/page/?title=Clubs&pid=60

